
3rd May 2016.  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Attendance figures  

TARGET SET W/e   29.04.2016 This Year 

    

96.5% 97.3% 95.5% 

Cake Sales 
We would like to say a big thank you to Vicki Verrill who kindly offered to hold a cake stall on Sunday 1st April 
while the Tour de Yorkshire passes through Robin Hood’s Bay and Fylingthorpe.  Funds raised were shared 
between school and pre-school and a fantastic £55 was raised for school.  Thank you to all those who donated 
cakes to the stall and Vicki for holding the stall.  We will be using the money to put towards outdoor cushions 
for the playground area.   
 
Make up 
We have noticed that some children have been wearing make up to school.  We have spoken individually to 
children, but would like to make parents aware so that you can keep an eye on this for us.  Thank you.   
 
May Queen Ceremony  
Our annual May Queen ceremony will be held on Friday 27th May at 1.30pm.   The ceremony will be held on 
the school field this year and the children will be baking so that guests can enjoy tea and cake too.  Each class 
will be performing traditional dances and the choir will also be performing.  We are looking forward to 
welcoming the Methodist lunch club group too.  If you are able to bake cakes or buns to help us for our 
afternoon tea session, please bring donations in on the morning of Friday 27th May.  They will be gratefully 
received!  
 
Year 2 Swimming dates 
Year 2 will be swimming on Thursday 12th May, Thursday 26th May, Thursday 16th June, Thursday 30th June, 
and Thursday 14th July.   
 
100 Club winners.   
The winners for April were as follows:  1st £32.60 (156) Glynis Vasey, 2nd £16.30 (52). Cath Hogarth 

and 3rd £8.15 (81) Aimee Dixon. 
 
SATs Tests 
Year 6 SATs will commence on Monday 9th May next week.  The timetable is as follows: 
 
Monday 9th May- English reading test 
Tuesday 10th May- English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling test- x2 papers 
Wednesday 11th May- Maths Arithmetic Paper and Reasoning paper 
Thursday 12th May- Maths Reasoning Paper.   
 
We would like to invite Year 6s to a breakfast club on those days at 8.45 am.  This is to give the children an 
opportunity to relax together before the test begins and help to focus them too.  Please be at school on time 
for these dates to ensure your child has a relaxed start to the morning. All tests will be completed before 
lunch.   
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Mrs C Barber   

Headteacher 


